
 

November 1, 2010 
The End of the Faculty & Staff 
Page  

 

 
As of November 1, 2010, the Faculty & Staff Page will be 
taken down and put to rest.  MyCCP will be the vehicle for all 
links, communication, and information. 

Look at the “Office Of” tab inside MyCCP for all your favorite 
links from the Faculty & Staff Page. 

 

A picture is worth a thousand words but 
in this case a web page cannot live 
forever.  
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